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N E W S     R E L E A S E  
 
 
November 18, 2010 – For Immediate Release  
 

 
KeyLine Announces Thanksgiving Holiday 
Schedule Changes 
 

DUBUQUE, Iowa – Dubuque’s KeyLine Transit service will not operate on Thanksgiving Day, 

Thursday, Nov. 25. 

 

On Friday, Nov. 26, Keyline will run on a Saturday Fixed Route schedule, rather than its 

regular weekday schedule.  This means buses will run from 8 a.m. to 5:30 p.m.  KeyLine’s 

Mini-Bus service will run on Friday, November 26, but there will be no IBM trolley. 

 

If you have any questions about the schedule changes, please contact KeyLine Transit at 

589-4196 or transit@cityofdubuque.org.  
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